
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
Milan, 9 October 2014 – Yesterday, A2A and Patrizia Savi, jointly agreed to terminate the 
employment contract to which they were parties; Luca Camerano, A2A's Managing Director, will 
temporarily take over responsibility for the Administration, Finance and Control Division. 
  
The Company wishes to thank Ms. Savi for her contribution and dedication to the Group during the 
years she spent with A2A. 
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Public disclosure obligations provided by CONSOB Resolution n. 11971 of 14 May 1999 and 
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